
Week beginning 18th September 

 

The focus in Maths has been on number recognition, where we have 

participated in activities such as ordering numbers, finding missing numbers 

and finding 1 more and 1 less. 

 

In English we have been writing about how we have grown, linking it to the 

story we looked at last week. 

 

Over the next few weeks in Computing we will be learning how to log on to the 

computers, using our individual log in cards. 

 

On Thursday afternoon we each took part in either, Craft, Art or Science 

activities.  In science we were learning about our senses through a variety of 

activities such as matching sound pots, painting with icy paints and guessing 

the objects wrapped up.  In Craft we decorated butterflies and bees to be 

displayed in Squirrels classroom.  In Art we experimented with colour mixing 

using powder paints, discovering the different colours we could make. 

 

        

 

 

 

During Science we used our senses, discussing what we could hear, feel, touch 

and smell, before tasting a cucumber that we discovered growing in the 

vegetable planter.   


